
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date: October 3, 2024 

  
To: Karthik Kannan, Dean, Eller College of Management 

Jayanthi Sunder, Vice Dean, Programs and Strategic Initiatives, Eller College of Management 
 

From: Greg L. Heileman, Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education  
 
Re: Notification of Academic Unit Name Change  

 
This memorandum serves as formal notification and official record for approval to rename the School 
of Business Analytics owned by the Eller College of Management (3001) to the HSLopez School of 
Business Analytics by way of ABOR policy 1-117 that states that the University Presidents shall have 
the authority to approve the naming of University facilities and programmatic units for individuals and 
organizations. The first term valid for the new name is fall 2024 which matches the first term valid of 
the school in general.  
 
By copy of this memo, I am requesting that appropriate changes be made to systems, records, and 
publications to reflect the updated name. 
 
 
cc: Ronald W. Marx, Interim Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost  

Greg Heileman, Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education 
Craig Wilson, Vice Provost, Outreach, Distance and Continuing Education 
Gary Packard, Interim Senior Vice Provost, Online Initiatives 
Marilyn Taylor, Associate Vice President, Finance and Administration  
Amanda Gluski, Assistant Registrar, Office of the Registrar 
Academic Programs & Organizations Notifications Distribution List 
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https://public.powerdms.com/ABOR/documents/1491524


The following changes have been made in UAccess. 

Effective Date: 07/01/2024 

Academic Organization: 3019 

Description: Business Analytics, Sch of 

Formal Description: HSLopez School of Business Analytics 

Effective Term: Fall 2024 (2244) 


